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I oppose SB 238 and the modifications it makes to allow law enforcement to increase 

surveillance via drones without court warrants. I worry that the lack of judicial 

accountability will contribute to overreach by law enforcement agencies as they will 

not have the guidance of the courts. This could lead to the violation of rights of 

Oregonians and used to intimidate over policed communities and free speech 

assemblies. If any individuals’ rights are violated, not only is that unconstitutional but 

it could lead to lawsuits payed out by cities and counties at a cost to their taxpayers. 

Please reject SB 238. Thank you.  


